UCI Division of Finance and Administration | With U • For U



Dear colleagues,

EHS recently made an important update to the Safety Training Self-Assessment (STSA) in UC Learning Center (UCLC). The STSA has transitioned to a one-time requirement instead of every three years.

To ensure that our safety training continues to align with the dynamic nature of your job responsibilities, please take this time to review your STSA selections and, if necessary, update your choices in the UCLC. Our goal is to equip employees with the essential knowledge needed to uphold a secure and safe work environment.

We recommend reviewing your STSA selections if you have:

- · Acquired a new position
- Transferred between departments
- Experienced a change in your job description
- · Undergone changes in your research project

For assistance with your STSA updates, reach out to your <u>EHS School Coordinators</u> or a member of the <u>Safety and Injury Prevention</u> team. For any training-related questions, please email <u>safety@uci.edu</u>.

Your commitment to maintaining a safe work environment is highly valued, and we appreciate your cooperation in ensuring that your STSA information is accurate and up to date.

Sincerely,

John Sterritt
Executive Director
Environmental Health & Safety

Environmental Health & Safety
4600 Health Sciences Rd. | Irvine, CA 92697-2725 | ehs.uci.edu